
National Partnership Network Closures/Changes for Memorial Day 

 

Southeastern Freight Lines and each of our National Partners will be closed for Memorial Day this 

Monday, May 28th.   

 

Additionally, Southeastern’s partner in Alaska, Lynden Transport, will continue to run their normal two 

weekly vessel schedules from Tacoma, WA to Anchorage, AK on Wednesday and Friday this week but 

will reduce the normal two barge schedules into Southeast Alaska normally run on Wednesdays and 

Fridays by canceling the schedule for this Friday, May 25th. 

 

 

http://www.sefl.com/seflWebsite/services/partners.jsp
http://www.sefl.com/seflWebsite/services/partners_LyndenTransport.jsp

